
Clermont Metropolitan Housing Authority 
Public Notice 
 
The location for the November meeting of Clermont Metropolitan Housing Authority Board of 
Commissioners has changed to  the CMHA Board Room 65 S Market St Batavia, OH 45103.  The meeting 
will still be held at 9:00 am on November 29th. Masks will be optional for all attendees.  


